
Census of Problem-Solving Courts

Thank you for participating in the Census of Problem-Solving Courts.  Should questions arise while you are
completing the survey, please use the Help Desk link that is provided on each page of the survey.

Click Next to begin your survey.

The National Center for State Courts, in collaboration with the Bureau of Justice Statistics, is conducting a National Census of Problem-Solving Courts. The
information you provide in this survey will help to establish an accurate picture of Problem-Solving Courts nationwide--including how many exist, who they serve,
and program characteristics--that does not currently exist.

Next >>

Paperwork Reduction Act Burden Statement: Under the Paperwork Reduction Act, a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it
displays a valid OMB control number. The estimated average time to complete the form is 1 hour. If you have comments regarding the accuracy of this estimate, or
suggestions to simplify this form, write to the Bureau of Justice Statistics, Office of Justice Programs, 810 7th Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20531. OMB NO.
XXXX-XXXX Exp XX/XX/XXXX
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